
SAVE THE DATE:  

Need  a Stephen Minister ? 
Look for people wearing the blue Stephen 
Minister name badge before or after the 

service. 

Vacation Bible School 
 

Registration forms and an daily 
information sheet for VBS are at 
the Information Center.   You can 
also register on-line by 
scanning this code: 

 

June 3-7, 5:30pm to 7:30pm 

Call the office with ?’s. 

Knit Wits Crochet and Knitting Ministry will be meeting this coming 
Thursday, April 25 beginning at 3:00 pm. All are welcome, beginners as 

well as experienced.  Come and help with our ongoing project of 
making soap savers for the homeless, as well as our Prayer Shawls and 

other projects.  See Kimi Ivey for details. 

AZ Churches to Pray for in April 
First UMC, Glendale 
First UMC, Phoenix 
First UMC, Sun City 

Services are streamed 
live and recorded to be 

published on 
YouTube.com.  Go to 

YouTube.com and search 
for New Song Church 

Surprise AZ. 
 

This Week,  April 22nd - April 28th 
Mon. 10:15 am Prayer Force 
 6-8:00 pm Boy Scouts 
Tues. 10:00 am Admin Board Meeting 
Wed. 9:00 am Women’s Bible Study 
 10:30 am  Women’s Bible Study 
Thurs. 10:00 am Children’s Ministry 
 2:00 pm Care Council 
Fri. 8:00 am Men’s Breakfast (offsite) 
  9:00 am Men’s Bible Study (offsite) 

 1:00 pm Ladies Hand & Foot (offsite) 

Sat. 8&9:00 am Eve’s Cookers  
 9:00 am Needler’s (offsite) 
Sun. 9:00 am Adult Bible Study (Hallway) 

  Handbell Rehearsal 
 10:00 am Fellowship & Coffee  
  Youth selling stock for  
  mission trip before and  
  after service. 
 10:30 am Worship, Youth,  
  Elementary and Preschool  
  Sunday School 
 11:45 am Women’s Ensemble 
     

Attendance Last week:   146  
Adult SS: 9  Preschool:  4  Children:  6  Youth:  5 

 

Reading for 4/28:  Acts 6:1-7  

From UWF  
(United Women in Faith) 

Thanks to everyone who came 
to hear the speaker from the 

Arizona Area Agency on Aging. 
If you are interested in more 
information on the services 
this wonderful organization 

has to offer, please see  
Kimi Ivey.

 

Please wear your name tag every Sunday.  Misplaced your nametag or  
need a new one?  A sign-up sheet is at the Information Center by the 

soundbooth.   
 

If you have recently signed the name tag list, the nametags have been 
ordered and should arrive in 1-2 weeks.  They will be put on the 

Information Center when we receive them. 

near the double doors. 

Women’s Ensemble 

Come join the ladies ensemble for 
our May 5th singing.  There will be 
two rehearsals, both brief; one will 
be after church on April 28 and the 
second on May 5 at 9:30-10:00 am. 
Please let Pastor Stephanie know if 
you can participate. The music will 

be very easy and quick to learn.   

First-Time Guests!  
Welcome to New Song!  

We are delighted you 
joined us for worship.   

It is our prayer that you 
will find friendly people 

and experience the 
presence of God.   

To learn more about New 
Song, pick up a Visitor’s 

Booklet at the Information 
Center. 

Parents, your kids 
are welcome here!  

Preschool, 
elementary children 

and youth start in 
the worship service 

and are dismissed to 
Sunday School after 

the Children’s 
Message. 


